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Uniontown Art Club Inc. 

 

Since 1927 we have been promoting and generating an appreciation of the Visual 

Arts in the community 
 

 

March 21st   MEETING NOTICE   
Board Meeting 5:30 p.m.    

General Meeting:  6:30 p.m. 

Art Collaborative meeting room ~~ by State Theater 

 

 

Meeting Agenda March 21st, 2017 
 

 Reading of minutes:   Secretary:   Ann Cehula 

 Treasurers Report: Treasurer:    Heleen Karpel 

 Presidents Report:  President:   Peter Pasqua 

 Committees :   By Laws, Window, Summit 

 New Business:  2017 Agenda,  

90th anniversary celebration 
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From the PRESIDENT’S Desk:     March 2017 

 
 

Hello and welcome: 

Let me start off by saying what I believe to be true  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

This coming year has the potential of being a good year, a great year or an 

amazing year. 

There are so many directions and projects for us on the horizon.  The following items are already on 

the agenda this year.    Our election of officers in August, we are updating our by-laws and our clubs 

90th anniversary is this year.  We have our three shows to plan at the Summit Inn, while building on 

the last two years.   We have teamed up with two other organizations to create a cultural group with a 

new home that needs updated and personalize.   

This is a full plate for most organizations, even those that have a staff or meet multiple times during 

the month.   With a dedicated nucleus of members to shoulder the burden, we have proven over the 

past three years that we are a can-do club.  I believe this year will not be an exception to those 

accomplishments. 

Our membership is evolving, with some members finding their talents are not just artistic and their 

contribution to the overall club growth is appreciated.  The previous two years had a surge in 

membership, some of those folks joined for what the club could do for them not what they could do for 

the club, in time they left as members.  Others that did not join just for their own sales benefit, have 

been a great asset to the organization.   

Our membership is up with new people asking about joining on a regular basis, I look forward to an 

uptick in membership again this year. 

Thank you for all of your work and support.   See you at the meeting. 

 


